
July 18, 2016 

Executive Committee of Council 
City of Burnaby 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC VSG 1 M2 

Dear Executive Committee of Council, 

Thank you so much for your generous grant of $3,000 to Big Brothers of Greater Vancouver in support 
of the In-School Mentoring and Teen Mentoring Programs in Burnaby. Your gift is already working to 
provide local children with the opportunity to reach their full potential. Without donors like you, kids in 
our community would not benefit from the guidance and friendship of caring Teen and In-School 
Mentors. 

Your support will offer children the chance at a brighter future. Because of you, vulnerable kids can feel 
better about themselves, learn healthy relationship skills, and be more connected to their communities. 
You are giving our youth a future filled with new possibilities. 

In recognition of your kind gift, I've enclosed a frame to commemorate your generosity. We'll also add 
City of Burnaby to the Friendship Circle of our Annual Report and website. If you have any questions or 
would like to meet a Big and Little Brother match, please contact Tracey Barr at 604.876.2447 ext. 305 
or tbarr@bbgvf.com. 

We can't thank you enough for helping us put a mentor into the life of every child who needs one. 

Sincerely, 

�� 
Valerie Lambert, CPA, CA 
Executive Director 

P.S. Love golf? Come hit the greens with us at The 2016 B2Gold Big Brothers Golf Classic on September 
26th! 

• BIG BROTHERS OF GREATER VANCOUVER FOUNDATION


